
Dear Nashwaak Valley families! 

 

Here is an NVS Update for next week, October 19-23. 

SAFE SCHOOLS WEEK 

Throughout next week, students and staff will be taking part in activities that accentuate safety at 
school.  These activities will also help educate and prepare students in the case of emergencies 
within the school. 
 

• Monday, October 19 – Fire Drill (AM) 
 

• Tuesday, October 20 – Hold and Secure Lock In, NVCI Response Team (PM) 
 

• Wednesday, October 21 – Bus Evacuation Drill (prior to dismissal) 
 

• Thursday, October 22 – Lock Down Drill (PM) 
 

• Friday, October 23 – Lock Down Drill (Lunch) 
 
Next week teachers will be discussing personal safety, playground safety and bus safety within the 
classrooms.   
 
FALL FUNDRAISER 
 
We have pushed the deadline of our online fundraiser from Monday, October 19th to Wednesday, 
October 21st.  If you have any questions about our fundraiser, please call the office.   
 
HOME AND SCHOOL - HOT LUNCH 
 
Our NVS Home and School have started back up with providing our Black Bears hot lunch.  Friday, 
October 23rd is the date!  On the menu… grilled cheese and fresh veggies!  Donation $2.00 (Toonie!)  
All money goes back to the hot lunch program!! 
 
FALL WEATHER 
 
Reminder that coats, light mittens and maybe a toque is a good idea to have for chilly morning bus 
stops and morning recess time. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

 

Tidbits of info… 

*** Parent messages are uploaded to the NVS Website (Quick Links – School Messenger Messages) 

*** Website calendar is updated when NEW items arise 


